
Farewell to Olivia Kellie 
 

 
 
It was both a joyful and a sad occasion as members of St Johns choir gathered on June 
23rd to say good-bye to Olivia Kellie. She has been part of the choir for the years she has 
been a student at Worcester University and her wonderful singing and warm 
personality will be much missed. She has contributed so much to the choir, singing solos 
in services, baking cakes for rehearsals and Evensongs and sharing in the fun of being 
part of the team. We wish her all the very best for an exciting and happy future as she 
embarks on marriage and a career in teaching.  
 


